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New Sub-Zonal of The Enforcement Directorate, Department of Revenue, 

Government of India, will start functioning at its office in Imphal (State of Manipur) 

w.e.f. 11th August 2021 [Address: Sangakpham, Chingmeirong, Imphal-795001, e-

mail: ddimszo-ed@gov.in ]. This Sub Zonal office will be functioning under the 

Guwahati Zonal Office-II. The Sub-Zonal office shall be headed by a Deputy 

Director, having jurisdiction over the State of Manipur. The Enforcement Directorate 

is in the process of making Sub Zonal Offices functional in all the remaining state 

capitals of the states of the North East in this financial year.  

  The establishment of Imphal Sub-Zonal office shall in turn will 

significantly improve attachment and confiscation of proceeds of crime under PMLA 

and also assist / support the Police and other state/Central law enforcement 

Agencies in the state of Manipur to prevent transfer of funds across borders 

otherwise than through banking channel and thereby improve overall law 

enforcement.  
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